
 
 

 

17th May 2021  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Virtual Parent Consolation 

I would like to thank you for your patience with our new virtual system, and for embracing our new 
way of running a parent consultation this year.  

For the majority of our school families there were no issues with the system, but I do apologise to 
the small number who were unable to access it. Appointments have been re-booked where this has 
happened.  

We followed advice from the provider and other schools – who had used this approach -  about the 
length of the appointments. For many 5 minutes was long enough, but we realise there were times 
when it was too short. I think we became more efficient with our time as we used the system and 
should we use it again this is certainly something we would take into account.     

As ever we do welcome feedback, so please do feel free to let me know how you found it. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Gina Marsland 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 


